
 

 

 

CAUTIONARY STATEMENT 

 
The Board of Directors of Unifreight Africa Limited, wishes to advise all its valued 

shareholders that the Company is currently engaged in negotiations with an entity which 

will result in diversification of its investment portfolio.  

 

Shareholders will be provided with further details in the course of time. Accordingly, the 

Board wishes to advise shareholders of the Company and investors to consult their 

professional advisors when dealing in the shares of the Company.  

 

By Order of the Board 

 

 

Moreblessing T. Mukamba 

Group Company Secretary 
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